

Friday 11th June 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Hurrah! Summer seems to have arrived at last! As (fingers crossed) the temperatures soar, please make sure you send your child to school with a sun hat and a large, full water bottle. Please remember that staff is unable to put sun cream on your child and for obvious reasons, children should not be sharing or applying sun cream to one another! It's also probably worth checking that your child's name is clearly marked in their cardigan or jumper.

The Prime Minister has planned a briefing for Monday 14th June regarding the lifting (or not) of restrictions from the 21st June. Once we know what is and isn't allowed, I will be able to send you further updates but, in the meantime, I thought you might appreciate some advanced notice of a few key provisional dates.

5th July: Annual Reports will be sent home with the children

6th July: Sports Day for the children (Sadly, we are unable to accommodate any spectators)

12th July: Prize Giving Day (Sadly, we are unable to accommodate any spectators)

 $13^{th} - 16^{th}$ July: Transition days (please note that these are subject to Government restrictions – more details will be confirmed nearer the time)

Last day of term for children in Reception – Year 6 is Friday 16th July. Please note that the Nursery will close on Wednesday 14th July 2021.

New School Year

Please make sure that if you choose to travel abroad, that you are back in the UK and have completed any quarantine measures before Thursday 2nd September 2021 as this is the date that all children in Reception – Year 6 are expected back in school.

Enjoy and stay safe in the sunshine!

Best wishes

N Bennett

Nick Bennett

Live, learn, love and grow in the light of Christ